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All Saints Primary School  
School Trip Information 

Monday 12th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It seems a long time ago when we had our ‘meet and greet’ in September when we first talked about what topics we 

would be learning this year and what trips we would be going on.  I am pleased to say the time has finally come for 

our final visit of the year – Sherborne Castle.  We are so lucky to have such a fantastic castle in our local community 

and what better way for the children to learn about life within a castle then to experience if for themselves.   

As you are all aware (as the date was on Topaz curriculum leaflet sent out in April) the date of this fantastic 

experience is Thursday 22nd June 2017.  It comes at a time that is now very busy for Topaz class – we have our Tesco 

trip on Monday linked to our cooking and science learning, our Rye water trip with other Sherborne primary schools 

on Tuesday and sports day on Wednesday morning!  The children are not going to want to go home after all these 

amazing opportunities!   

What your child will need: 

 Light weight coat (even if it is sunny please ensure they have a coat as it will double up as a picnic blanket!) 

 A rucksack – children will need to carry ALL of their things ALL day! 

 Sun cream – please ensure this is applied before coming to school 

 Sun hat 

 Comfortable footwear (trainers) 

 School uniform – please ensure your child is wearing their school uniform  

 Packed lunch 

 Water bottle  

Fortunately we will be going by bus and during school times so normal drop off/pick up applies.  We are asking for a 

contribution of £10 towards this trip – please hand to Mrs Regan in an enclosed envelope alongside the reply slip 

below to ensure your child doesn’t miss out!  If you think you are available to support us on the day, please speak to 

Mrs Regan – adult helpers would be much appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Lisa Regan 

http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
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KEY STAGE 1 Sherborne Castle Trip 

Thursday 22
nd

 June  

 I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………to take part in this trip 
 

 I confirm there are no changes to the medical information held by my school. If travel sickness medication is required 
for the return journey, please ensure that a ‘Administration of Medication’ consent form is completed prior to the day. 
If not, the school is unable to administer.  

 

 I agree to my child receiving medical treatment in the event of an accident occurring: I understand that a member of 
staff will do their best to contact me prior to such treatment.  

 

 I accept that the County Council, the school or their representatives, cannot be held liable for loss of personal effects or 
money.  
 

 Payment of £10.00 will be made:  In cash       By Cheque   On-Line   Pupil Premium  
(Please circle chosen method)  
 

My emergency telephone number is:..................................................  
 
Print Name:……………………………………………… 
 
Signed............................................................ 

 

 


